
Davis Elementary 
 
 
 
Oct 12, 2017 
 
Dear Scholarship Committee: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to strongly recommend Kimberly Tucker for the prestigious Plano 
Principal's Association scholarship. 
 
Ms. Tucker is a dedicated Special Education Assistant in Plano ISD. Kim is a true team player. 
She has the heart and patience to serve all students especially those at risk and with special 
needs. Kim is very competent and has a wealth of knowledge in what it takes to help students 
succeed. Her warm smile and gentle mannerisms allow her to connect with students with 
special needs. 
 
Ms. Tucker is reliable and dependable. She is very flexible and will do whatever is needed to be 
done. Her temperament is always positive and pleasant. She has built strong positive 
relationships with students and their families. Ms. Tucker is kind, thoughtful and caring. She is 
self-motivated and often goes beyond the call of duty. Kim is a strong leader and can manage 
multiple responsibilities and tasks. 
 
Kim Tucker is a rare find and as she continues on her educational journey there will be no 
limitations to the lives that she will impact. The contributions she will make to society are 
endless. I applaud her strong work ethic and high expectations of herself. This scholarship 
would help her get closer to her educational goals. She is a deserving candidate who will greatly 
appreciate this honor. 
 
If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Karma Cunningham 
Principal, Davis Elementary 
 
Karma.Cunningham@pisd.edu 
469-752-1010 
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